
Dear Wheeling High School Staff, Students, Families, and Community Members,

With the final quarter of the school year upon us, we find 
ourselves in a season of reflection, celebration, and anticipation 
for what lies ahead. This time of year is always special, as it is 
filled with milestone moments, remarkable achievements, and 
well-earned accomplishments that showcase the heart and soul 
of our Wildcat community.

For me, this newsletter carries added significance, as it marks
 my last as principal of Wheeling High School. Serving in this role for the past
three years has been one of the greatest honors of my career, and I am
profoundly grateful for the trust, support, and partnership I have received from
our students, staff, families, and community. From day one, I have worked to
earn and deserve that trust each and every day, and I can only hope I have lived
up to the faith you have placed in me.

The true joy of this role has been watching and supporting students as they
explore their passions, take on new challenges, and achieve in ways big and
small. Whether in classrooms, hallways, competition arenas, or performance
stages, our Wildcats have inspired me daily with their talents, determination,
and heart. I have also been privileged to work alongside an incredible staff. The
team here is a group of dedicated, caring professionals who give their all to
ensure every student is seen, valued, and supported. There is no better group of
educators to serve this school, and I will forever admire their commitment to
our students and mission.

While I have worked hard to improve experiences, opportunities, and outcomes
for our Wildcats, the truth is that this school has given me more than I could
ever hope to give in return. I have been shaped by the stories, the challenges,
the achievements, and the unwavering spirit of this community. As I prepare to
step into my next role in District 214, I carry with me countless lessons,
memories, and moments that will remain with me for a lifetime.

Simply put, thank you. Thank you for the privilege of serving as your principal.
Thank you for welcoming me into this incredible community. And, thank you for
reminding me, every day, why this work matters so much.

Wheeling High School will always hold an unparalleled place in my heart. I look
forward to finishing this year strong, celebrating our students' successes, and
embracing every moment of this final quarter together.

With Gratitude,

Dr. Bradford Hubbard
Principal
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https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KCOsdAJ6WqJ8ixYa626Bty5ajXj4-sdb/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1Dv7WIYvsm8VKN1Z0xy4qU8586KHkHU99jnpAW9cFJN0/preview
https://drive.google.com/file/d/160WpDDvHbcefdJpqaefIMKtv4byWc612/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1BxDoELMxR06Ekqkq9y1oiYiur-H6j0ko/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1vNMAZs9WFsLcypmr2Gnf1e38LRkLhLHM/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Ycpb6iBLOiEO5h5YqzBTmgamOBCKIaJr/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1jtxvCrxDseqKT2JetNFbmgWjvNyzoTo3/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.d214.org/Page/3564
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1l3nUI1RyYE66pc1fwQWiiERK_YkMc0IZ/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1pgtncdlvnu1d8w1ZKodYeWS31TlTbXqg/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KOwH3hjN6DhXemO_007ULe29mUrmEEle/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1NltAdTuZxjCPIqbGehGEWcjJkJKBrXcq/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1zWs_ezeSIrT07Sk-0-hjcj3_6ZWvzVND/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1u_fNMGYVsvg_m3Es0tN2TdETa8KEX5bX/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1VdPtl9EN8U0YbWPzcJxzprb-4hPONn9f/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18nFpDk8-_YOkVHYRlHHsGSXFXgBsfNBc/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Yf-dK9NAA5gst3D6mcQDPfiyTvEkSZfZ/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Av_LycT284gCbSQBvzML7boK7wBh52RU/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1E4v2HNtaMsuA1_OGbyjd_z_qPMdokB0l/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1JydCX-x8VEsBjoeDAWphj9gQOA1Atz_o/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MMFBXkXehSnoRnFNPXREZFlGh1_x4Cd7/view?usp=drive_link
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https://docs.google.com/document/d/1c9SPP2CzAT15SI0omq8JhcbguMGeZic3QpwFWLMN2f0/preview
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bhiTtqsIfkZzSKJ7d1f1YD3vcePDDfk4/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1KAoB24xDQ59Czm5u9qsDW7kpHBRgu2iT/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1z4dNTWCgcN0iWxBZkcJzLDAs8tqcgiw0/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1_qgEiEtNs8eRiKXQvFzrm3ozTdUCid-g/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1TGfZNFHuvvTnOti8Rq4A_qK1X7xDCl2S/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1SiKa0La4T5jap1jdovrPlCAf7w-f27DE/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1uJkUEC6PvumBKBBJeivd8P5v-N6BfotT/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.d214.org/Page/3445
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1qypQ-yZHt9blDqHpR5NGDq5z7FKixvly/view?usp=drive_link
https://www.d214.org/domain/906

